
Donna Poole began her career with the State of Indiana in September 1997 with the Department of 
Corrections.  In January 2007 she moved to the Indiana Department of Transportation, hiring directly 
into the Economic Opportunity Division as the Administrative Assistant.  By August 2007 she had 
moved into the Contract Compliance role.  Working in Compliance, she has handled many functions, 
including:   contract compliance reviews, both desk and on-site, training staff in determining contract 
compliance and appropriate enforcement measures, DBE goal setting on INDOT contracts with federal 
funding, creation and implementation of current methods for tracking contract goal attainment and 
good faith efforts compliance.  She was also responsible for the administration of DBE commercially 
useful function collection as well as various reports sent to FHWA.   

Donna wanted to seek new challenges and learn a different phase of the INDOT process, so when an 
estimator position came open in Contracts Administration, she applied and was offered the position. 
Though still with INDOT, she is in a new area and will be greatly missed.  Should you have previously 
contacted Donna, for the time being, please contact her supervisor Kent Borggren 
Kborggren@indot.in.gov. or 317-518-9288.  We wish her well in her new endeavors.   
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